## RECEIVED

JAN 3 0 2007

CITY ENGINEER

Racine County Common Council 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

January 27, 2007

Dear Common Council Members,

I would like to request a review of the Radisson parking supplement at the next common council meeting in February.

I propose that the gate fee at the Gaslight Point public ramp be increased to equal the fee at the other downtown ramps and the monthly per occupied room fee that is charged to the Radisson be eliminated. I understand this was an arrangement that was agreed upon by a prior owner and would like to see if we can discuss a change. I appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lori Jaime

General Manager

Radisson Inn Harbourwalk

